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Autumn 1

This Week

Firstly, well done to all of Reception for having a great first half term. The children are all settled
into their routine and they are applying themselves to their learning. This week we have finished
teaching the first individual phonic sounds and after half term will look at teaching ‘special friends’.
In maths, we have been learning to form our numbers and separate groups of objects,
representing them using a number sentence.

Well done to Emily and Rumejsa who are our stars of the week!

Reading records

Well done to all of the children who have
been reading at home. We are so pleased
that lots of you are enjoying the books. The
number of “reads” recorded in the reading
log will be counted every week and the
children are rewarded in Tuesday’s
assembly for every 25 reads. You should be
reading with your child for 10 minutes, 5
times a week.

We will be changing your child’s reading
book every week so please ensure their
reading book is in their bag every day.

25 reads

Taylor Amara Inaaya
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